

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School Aspen Road, Bulwell, Nottingham, NG6 7DS Telephone: 0115 9159146 Email: admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Shewley Choudhury Chair of Governors: Cheryl Cotterill Twitter: @snapewoodpri

23rd February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

BOOK

DAY

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March, children are expected to bring in a favourite reading book and are invited to wear their favourite PJs. Staff will also be joining in!

We are also holding a range of fantastic learning opportunities throughout the day to inspire our children.

We will be launching the school's 'Book Vending Machine.' Every child who reads daily, brings in their reading book and has signed the reading diary, will be entered into a class prize draw. The winner will get a new brand new book of their choosing.

And even more excitingly, we will be launching the 'School Reading Bus Cafe' which will be opened up to parents and children at the end of the day.

We look forward to welcoming you all,

Best wishes,

Mr Wright and the Snape Wood Team









